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News Release 

June 5th, 2024 

In the ongoing effort to locate Isaiah Cramer, EquuSearch Midwest is coordinating and will be 
conducting a search of the Vernon area on Saturday, June 8th, at 7:30AM. EquuSearch Midwest is 
looking for additional volunteers to assist in the search. They ask that volunteers are at least 18 years 
of age and have a photo ID with them.  

The area to be searched is rough terrain, so all volunteers must be dressed accordingly. They will be 
meeting at Big Bend Elementary School located at W230 S8695 Big Bend Dr. in the Village of Big 
Bend. Registration will start at 7:30AM in the gym. 

If you are interested in volunteering, the Facebook page for EquuSearch Midwest has the search 
listed on their events. To save time during registration the volunteer waiver can be downloaded and 
printed from the event page. If you are unable to print the waiver, you will be able to complete it at the 
registration.   

If you have any information on the location of Isaiah, please contact the Waukesha County Sheriff’s 
Office at (262) 446-5090.  

 

Lieutenant Nicholas Wenzel 
Waukesha County Sheriff’s Office       


